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  Half Term Class Information                              


English      








We are starting this half term with a focus on ‘The Bog Baby’ by Jeanne Willis. The children will participate in role play activities and learn to write descriptive phrases about the character and settings. They will write a letter to the Bog Baby building their understanding of punctuation by using a full stop or question mark as required. 


We will also read another seaside story ‘Beegu’ by Alexis Deacon. The children will continue to generate their own descriptive sentences and improve their sentence structure. 


Please do not pre-read these stories with your child to ensure we can keep an element of ‘surprise’! 


 








Year 1 – Strange Creatures – Autumn 1       





Ways of helping at home  








Read daily.


Return homework on a Tuesday.


PUMPS need to be provided for PE kit.


A pair of wellington boots should also be kept in school.   














In art, we will be creating our own ‘Bog Baby’ using clay and materials we have found on our school walk. We will also create a habitat for the ‘Bog Baby’ to live in. We be exploring a variety of sculptures, which will lead on to a study of the artist Andy Goldsworthy. 


This half term the children will be investigating the school and surrounding areas and identifying key features. We will be identifying which features are physical and human. The children will start to create their own maps considering symbols that can be used in their keys.  
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The first unit the children will cover is called ‘Hey You!’ The children will learn to clap a beat and sing in unison. They will begin to experiment with untuned instruments. 





�


We will:


Use the laptops, desktops and iPads


Learn to log on and access programs


Learn about E-Safety








Number and Place value


Counting forwards and backwards 


Working with numbers to 10


Partitioning tens and ones 


Learning number bonds


Adding 2 numbers together 








Science











Our Science topic is ‘Living Things and their Habitats’. The children will be identifying plants and animals found in various habitats. Children will identify animals found in the school grounds. We will also discuss which trees are found in our local area and school grounds. We will begin to observe the changes that autumn brings and record this in our ‘Season’s wheel’.


 





 














Hands


Our RE topic, ‘Harvest of Hands’ develops the children’s knowledge of the importance of using our hands to complete different daily activities. We will think about the importance of helping one another.  


 


 


 





Dear Parents/ Carers, 


Here is the overview of what we will be teaching this half term. 


Any questions just let me know.


Mrs Billington 





Topic


Geography   History    Art    DT














RE  





Maths    








